








The Resident 
House 60 
Urambi Village 

Dear Resident 

I am writing on behalf of the Urambi Village Executive Committee, in response to a 
complaint we have received regarding the hanging of washing from your upper 
balcony. This was discussed at last night’s Urambi Village Executive Committee 
meeting, which directed me to write to you. 

In Urambi Village we work to a set of Structures Guidelines, which have been 
developed and agreed to by residents over many years, and that are intended to 
maintain the appearance and value of the Village, and ensure that its architectural 
integrity is maintained. 

In relation to clothes lines, the Guidelines state: 

Clothes lines 

Hills Hoists or similar are not allowed. Clothes lines should be 
discreetly situated and/or screened. Extenda lines are preferred. 
Rotary hoists may be used if they are demountable (so they can be 
removed at the completion of clothes drying). 

Your clothes line is not discreetly situated. 

We request, therefore, that you hang out washing in a way that is more discreet, 
preferably from an extenda-line type clothes line. This could be located under your 
balcony at ground level, or anywhere within your back yard. 

Certainly, it would be appreciated if any clothes line you use is within your yard, 
rather than on your balcony. 

I have written to the owners of your house requesting that they provide a clothes line 
for your house. Alternatively, you could consider purchasing a clothes line yourself. 

If you would like a copy of the Structures Guidelines I would be happy to provide this. 

David Keightley 
House 55 (6296.1092) 
Secretary to the Executive Committee 

22 April 2008


